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KELOLAND: Post-election audit committee
holds meeting in public
“Leading the meeting Thursday was Jennifer Morrell, from the Salt Lake City-based consulting
firm The Elections Group. The committee broke into sub-groups several times to discuss possible
steps that South Dakota would use and to discuss the laws and rules for post-election audits in
other states.”

Read more from KELOLAND Local News and Weather.

 

 

Original link: https://staging.election-group.plumbweb.io/post-election-audit-meeting/

Page 1

https://www.keloland.com/news/capitol-news-bureau/post-election-audit-committee-holds-meeting-in-public/

